
Ann Griggs 

I am currently Deputy Headteacher at Dover Grammar School for Girls and 

a teacher of Mathematics. I have been at Dover Grammar School for Girls 

for 20 years.  I have been connected to Hythe Bay School in various ways 

for many years.  Initially when my 3 children attended both Hythe Infants 

and Hythe Junior Schools many years ago.  I was part of the Parents 

association for many years taking various roles and organising fund raising 

events.  I am also proud to say that 6 of my 9 grandchildren have also 

attended or are currently attending the school.  Throughout the many years 

I have been involved with the school I have thoroughly enjoyed attending 

the various plays, markets, fetes and other events that are held at the 

school. I particularly enjoyed ‘Party on the Playground’ in the Summer and 

attending the Christmas Carol Concert with the Year 6 nativity.  As a 

teacher I believe education is key and is the pathway to ensuring the future 

success of the young individuals that we work with.  Although my 

experience is within the secondary sector I welcome the opportunity to 

work with the Governing Body to enrich the lives of the students as they 

start their journey in life and to give something back to Hythe Bay School 

which has been instrumental in supporting my family throughout those vital 

early years. 


